
 

 

 

                
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Goudy Elementary School 
Important information for parents 

 
8 a.m. Monday, March 25 to 8 p.m. Friday, May 31, 2019 

Dear Parents: 
 
CTA and local utility companies are currently relocating utility equipment along the CTA Red and Purple Line tracks 
in Edgewater and Uptown as part of our preparation for the CTA’s Red and Purple Modernization (RPM) Phase One 
Project, which includes rebuilding all stations and tracks between Lawrence and Bryn Mawr. 
 
IMPORTANT PICKUP AND DROPOFF INFORMATION: Related to this project, parents will not be able to drop 
off and pick up students from the usual location on Foster from March 25 to May 31 because crews will be 
performing utility relocation work on Foster. 
 
Instead, student dropoff (7:45 a.m. to 8:15 a.m.) and pickup (3 p.m. to 3:15 p.m.) during this period will be located in 
the alley east of the school and west of Kenmore. Parents must access this alley from Foster. Parents will also 
not be able to park or idle in the alley to wait for their children. If your child is not at the alley school entrance, you will 
need to follow the traffic pattern below and circulate to avoid backing up traffic on to Foster Avenue. We apologize 
for this inconvenience and are doing everything we can to make this as easy as possible for you. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

  

To learn more about the RPM project, visit us at transitchicago.com/RPM or email us at RPM@transitchicago.com. Thank you! 
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